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23rd April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please see below information from Hertfordshire County Council about their latest parent/carer survey. 
Please read the information below on this survey. This is not a St Mary’s School initiative, so we are unlikely 
to be able to answer any questions: 
 
New parent / carer survey Partners from across the Hertfordshire mental health system (led by the 

Public Health team at Hertfordshire County Council) have worked together to develop a short survey 

for all parents / carers of children and young people living or being educated in Hertfordshire. The 

survey is completely anonymous unless you choose to leave your email address at the end, and 

should take you around 10 minutes to complete. Covid-19 has been a difficult time for many of us 

and mental health and wellbeing information, services and support have often had to be delivered or 

accessed differently. We want to ensure that we are supporting families across the county as 

effectively as possible - your answers to these questions will help us to do this. The survey can be 

accessed via this link and will close on Monday 17th May. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Nicholas Simms 
Headteacher 
 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 

 

 

  

 

http://www.st-maryshigh.herts.sch.uk/
https://surveys.hertfordshire.gov.uk/s/parentsurvey210421/

